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Attendance — Every day matters; every minute 
counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because we’re 
aiming for 97% attendance this year.  This week’s 

attendance was 97.69%. Well done Stebon! 

Congratulations to  
Malala Yousafzai class with a 100%  record. 

World War 2 Experience  

Year 6 had World War 2 experience morning; 

pretending to be evacuees in the countryside. 

They learnt about the different types of jobs 

children were expected to do in 1940 Britain.  

 

 

Access to Stebon School 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be 

able to access our Nursery gates from Monday 

7th October 2019. Please note there will still be 

fencing in place, but the pavement will be 

accessible.  

School Uniform  

Our school uniform helps pupils to feel like a 

team and is compulsory from Nursery to Year 6. 

Our school uniform is a white shirt or polo shirt 

with a  navy  jumper, cardigan or sweatshirt, 

with the Stebon logo. Black, navy or grey 

trousers or skirts are all acceptable. Footwear is 

trainers or flat-heeled shoes in black. 

For indoor PE, shorts and T-shirts in school 

colours are required. For outdoor PE, a warm 

top, jogging bottoms and trainers are needed. 

Headscarves in school colours may be worn. 

Small studs and watches are the only jewellery 

allowed. 

Book bags can be purchased from the school 

office. 

School uniforms can be ordered online at 

https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/, Bow Sewing 

Sentre or Khalsa Schoolwear based in Bethnal 

Green.  

https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/
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Outstanding achievements of Stebon Primary School recognised by the Mayor of 

London 

The Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan, has celebrated the outstanding performance 

of Stebon Primary School with an awards ceremony. 

 

The school was honoured for its work to reduce educational inequality and 

achieve exceptional results for children who were previously behind in their 

studies, at a Schools for Success awards ceremony.  

 

The Mayor of London, Sadiq Khan, said: “I’d like to congratulate the staff of 

Stebon Primary School for their excellent work. Schools for Success was created to 

celebrate the difference that teachers, teaching assistants, support staff and 

governors are making every day to support children and reduce inequalities, and 

this school’s inclusive and supportive learning environment is a great example of 

this. London has the best schools and teachers in the country, and by working 

together we can make sure that no young Londoner is left behind.” 
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National Poetry Day  

 

Stebon celebrated National Poetry day on Thursday 3rd 
October by listening to lots of poems in class. Each class 
has also chosen their own favourite poem which they will 
learn by heart over the coming weeks to perform in our 
own poetry slam. Please help your child to write their own 
poem this weekend around this years theme of "Truth" 
and return it to school next week for the chance to have 
their work read to the school and shared on our website.   

 

Grand opening of our school library 

We opened our brand new library on Wednesday 25th September. Thank you to 

parents who came and joined their child to read a book.  



Newsletter 
2019-20 

Issue 5, 4th October 

2019 

 

 

 

 

Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Lost Property 

Lost property will be displayed in the 

playground, under the shelter, next 

week. Please collect any item(s) that 

belong to your 

child. Unclaimed 

items will be 

disposed of.  

Stebon is now a Eco-School Browse Award 
Member 

 
Thanks to our hardworking Eco-Stars and Stebon 
staff, we are proud to announce that we are now 
an Eco-School Bronze Award member! 

Harvest Boxes 
 
We need your help!  
 
We are collecting products to donate to 
the Tower Hamlets Foodbank again this 
year. 
 
All children attended 
a Harvest assembly, where they learnt 
about helping those in need. 
 
All classes are taking part in a 
competition to see which class can raise 
the largest donation of products. 
 
The class which collects the most will 
win a prize! 
 
Any non-perishable food or toiletries 
you can contribute will be gratefully 
received.  
 
Children have until the 8th October to 
bring in donations and all classes will 
take part in a celebration assembly that 
day, where they will share 
their Harvest boxes.  
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